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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong 
Kong Limited take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no 
representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability 
whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any 
part of the contents of this announcement.
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CHANGE OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

The Board is pleased to announce that Mr. Christopher Huxley Young has been 
appointed as Chief Financial Officer of the Company, succeeding Mr. Paul Frederick 
Wallace with effect from 1 July 2015.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of First Pacific Company Limited (the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that Mr. Christopher Huxley Young (“Mr. Young”) 
has been appointed as Chief Financial Officer of the Company with effect from 1 July 
2015. Mr. Young will succeed Mr. Paul Frederick Wallace (“Mr. Wallace”), who 
will transfer to Goodman Fielder Limited (“Goodman Fielder”), as its chief financial 
officer. The Company has completed its investment in Goodman Fielder in March 2015.

Mr. Wallace will be based in Sydney, Australia and will focus his efforts and 
considerable experience on the restructuring of Goodman Fielder. Mr. Wallace has 
confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Board and that there is no matter in 
relation to his re-designation that needs to be brought to the attention of the shareholders 
of the Company or The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.

The biography of Mr. Young is summarised below:

Mr. Young, aged 57, is currently a director of Roxas Holdings, Inc. and a member of the 
Advisory Board of Philippine Long Distance Telephone Company (“PLDT”), a major 
operating associate of the Company. He most recently served as the Chief Financial 
Advisor of PLDT. He worked in PricewaterhouseCoopers in London and Hong Kong 
from 1979 until 1987, at which time he joined the Company in Hong Kong as Group 
Financial Controller. He joined Metro Pacific Corp. in 1995 as Finance Director, a 
position he held until he joined PLDT in November 1998.
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The Board welcomes Mr. Young on taking up his new position with the Company.

By Order of the Board
First Pacific Company Limited

Nancy L.M. Li
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 2 July 2015
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